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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Following the Prime Minister’s announcement this evening, the school will be closed 
tomorrow as an emergency INSET day to allow us to plan to provide education for the 
children of critical workers and vulnerable children and complete plans to ensure remote 
learning is available for all pupils. Apologies for the inconvenience this causes everyone. 
 
Please return the questionnaire you were sent earlier to apply for a critical worker place for 
your child/ren by midday Tuesday 5 January at the latest. 
 
We will inform parents as soon as we can when we will be open to vulnerable children and 
children of critical workers - the intention is that this should be by Wednesday morning with 
remote learning starting at the same time. 
 
We will contact you with more information as soon as we have it. 
 
 
Mr D Richmond 
Head of School 
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